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I am in support of increased funding to improve habitat for Oregon's native wildlife.  

As the human population grows it becomes all the more important make the effort to 

preserve the natural abundance of our beautiful state.  Looking to the Transient 

Lodging Tax for revenue seems appropriate as surely the draw for many visitors is 

that natural beauty.  As I travel the state myself, I would be happy to know some 

small portion of my expense would fund wildlife recovery. 


